71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

38th January 1918.

Dear 8ir,
With reference to my letter of the 20th instant

forwardin: a copy of a letter addressed to the Society's
Surveyor at Belfast respecting the bower snechors for the
8ingle Screw Sloops "PENTSTHEEOE® and “PQTEEIA’,‘I beg to
acquaint you that a letter has been received rrem-gg;
Soeiety's Surveyors statinc that the Builders have been advin?ﬁ
that the Admiralty do mot approve of the anchor No. 20664,
welghing 20 cwts. 3 gqr. 18 1b. instead of 22 cwt. as
resuired by the specifieation. The Builders state that this
anchor will mot be put on board either vessel and that they
await the Makers' instructions in regard to its return.

The Surveyors add that as these anchors have been
supplied by the Admiralty it is presumed that a new anchor
will be forwarded to replace the one not approved of, and

I shall be glad if you will De so cood as te arrange for the
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matter to receive attention,
t an, 10
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